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To: Public Comment
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Attachments: 20-05.LisaWiseConsultingInc.PrepObjtvDesignStd.Agreement - signed.pdf

Mayor Fligor and Council Members:

The staff report for Item 6. Contract Amendment - Objective Standards says:

On March 17, 2020, the City Council authorized a contract with the consultant team (Lisa Wise
Consultant in conjunction with Opticos Design) to prepare objective zoning standards to help
guide future development in the City based on recent changes to state law.1 While the $300,000
contract was approved by the City Council, a subcommittee composed of Councilmembers
Bruins and Pepper was formed to iron out the project schedule and the final language of the
agreement. After two meetings with the consultant team in April of 2020, the contract was ready
for signature and fully executed by the City on April 30, 2020.
 

However, the actual amount of that contract (attached) was $265,000:

 

COMPENSATION. CONSULTANT will perform the work outlined above and will invoice
the CITY monthly. CONSULTANT’s total compensation, including reimbursed expenses, for
the services set forth for the Contract shall not exceed $265,000 as outlined in Exhibit A. A
contingency amount of $35,000 has been authorized by the City Council but the contingency
funds cannot be accessed unless a change order is submitted and approved by the Community
Development Director.

 

It’s important to distinguish between actual contract amounts and contingencies. While
contingencies are important to consider, we can always hope they won’t be necessary.

Thanks,

            Pat Marriott
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